
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

September 24, 2018 
 
 
 

NEW EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR SELECTED 
 

 The Board of Directors of CCOERA is pleased to announce that it has selected Elizabeth 
Price MBA, CAE as its new executive director. 
 
 The Board and Ms. Price look forward to continuing to provide the best possible 
retirement benefits and service to CCOERA’s participants, participating employers and retirees. 
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